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Hello, here is our feedback on how regulatory measures can help make the federal transportation 
network accessible for persons with disabilities. 
  
Our teenage son has never flown on an airplane, largely because there aren’t standardized protocols to 
deal with severe food allergies/anaphylaxis, an invisible medical condition, when trapped 35,000 feet in 
the air in an enclosed area with possible allergen exposure. 
  
We can help make travelling safer for 2.5 millions of Canadians, like our son, impacted with food 
allergies, in today’s changing landscape. 
  
As recommended by Food Allergy Canada, there needs to be appropriate accommodations made on all 
modes of transportation for people with food allergies, including consistent staff training and education, 
and having protocols in place to manage food allergies. 
  
I was involved with feedback and support the proposal detailed in the CAI link below, to help with these 
matters: 
  
http://cai-allergies.ca/wp-content/uploads/2014/01/Policy-to-Reduce-the-Risk-for-Anaphylactic-
Passengers-20131221.pdf 
  
Thank you greatly for seeking our feedback and for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
M. Ferkul 
St. Catharines, ON. 
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